Republic of the Philippines
Tourism Infrastructure & Enterprise Zone Authority

01 December 2022

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Provincial Environment and Natural Resource Officer
PENRO Palawan

Brgy. Sta. Monica, Pto. Princesa City, Palawan

SUBJECT: Request for Guidance Regarding the Proposed Tourist Assistance
Center in Barangay Port Barton and update on the Progress of the
Reported Undertaking on the Land Classification and
Reclassification in San Vicente, Palawan

Dear PENRO Cayatoc:
Greetings from the Tourism Infrastructure and Enterprise Zone Authority (TIEZA )]

In reference to the Memorandum on the above subject by DENR Regional Executive Director for
MIMAROPA Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO 1V, dated 15 July 2022, we respectfully request for an
update on your report for actions taken and clarification on our inquiries.

For your reference, attached are copies of the following documents:
1) Reply letter of RED Claudio to TIEZA dated 15 July 2022
2) Memorandum to PENRO dated 15 July 2022
3) Memorandum of LMB Director Talabis, dated 14 October 2022, to DENR USEC, FISCC
cc: TIEZA

We will appreciate receiving your reply on or before 15 December 2022 as TIEZA is planning to
hold a stakeholders meeting for our development partners in the area.

Sincerely,

bin "

MR. FRANCIS RANDY J. HORTELANO
Manager, TEY. Assistance and Monitoring Department

Ce: LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
DENR by the Bay Bldg.
1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

TIRSO P. PARIAN, JR. CESO IV
Director

G/F FMB Building, Visayas Ave.
Diliman, 1100 Quezon City, Philippines
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